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7th July 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Book Swap 
 
Do you have any pre-loved children or adult books that you no longer want? 
 
In order to continually promote a love of reading throughout the summer, on Thursday 14th July 
2016, we would like to give you the chance to swap, donate or buy books for your 2016 summer 
read. 
 
Please send any unwanted books (good condition please) to sell in by Monday 11th July 2016. If 
you would like to swap books, please bring these along with you on Thursday and you will be 
able to browse at your leisure at the end of the school day on the grass at the front of the school 
(weather permitting) or in The Diner.  
 
Don’t forget, every child in the school has a log in to their very own Bug Club with a wide 
selection of books to choose from and games to play! 
 
Thank you for supporting your children’s reading. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Herring 
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